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Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting will be June 2nd at the Senior Center at 6:30 p.m.  There will be dinner served. 
This will be our Fish Fry Informational meeting.

Leo Club members inducted
Two  Centerville  High  School  Leo  Club  members  were  formally 
inducted into the club during the Centerville Lions Club meeting 
Monday evening, May 12.
 
Club president Amanda Pyzluka inducted Samantha Hoskins and 
Esther Calderon.
 
Club advisor Lion Pam Tidrow presented Leo Amanda Pyzluka with 
the International Lions Club 100% Leo's Award for Leadership.
 

35th Annual Lions Club Fish Fry
June 6 & 7 – 11 am to 8 pm

Centerville Christian Fellowship Hall
Meal:  Fish, Hamburger or Hotdog, Baked Beans,
French Fries, Coleslaw & Drink (Dessert included)

Advance Tickets $9.00                           At the door $10.00 

Meet our newest member 
Michael Spotts is our newest member.  Lion Spotts has transferred his 
membership from the Richmond Lions Club where he was a member for 
one year  where he was  3rd  vice  president.   He  also  serves as  LCIF 
coordinator for District 25F.

Spotts was elected to a two year term on the board of directors of the 
Centerville club for 2014-2015.

He works for Staples out of Cincinnati.

Future meetings and events 
June 6 & 7 – Fish Fry

June 9 – Installation of officers
June 23 - Family picnic
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